



M2005 156

30 August 2005



Mr Alistair Sands Committee Secretary Finance and Public Administration Committee Parliament House CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Mr Sands

Revised Questions on Notice Index PM 97 – Australian National Audit Office

I refer to Mr Keele's email dated 26 August 2005 about outstanding responses to questions on notice. In our response to the Revised Questions on Notice Index (ANAO QON 65, 73, 81 and 89) dated 8 July 2005, we did not include the response to QON PM 97 in error.

The ANAO response to QON PM 97 is attached. The oversight is regretted.

Should you wish to discuss any aspect of these responses, please contact Denzil Bourne on 02 6203 7661.

Yours sincerely

Steve Chapman Deputy Auditor-General